
Safety Rules for Women in the Woods 
 

In the interest of safety, we thought it best to set some ground rules to help us in keeping 
track of your children.  A most important rule is: an adult must supervise children under 16 
years of age at ALL times.  We ask that you personally check the child/children in with the 
counselor in charge of the activity at the beginning of the activity period, and meet that child at 
the end of the period.  IF your child is NOT signed up for an activity, we insist that she be 
participating in an activity with you or with an adult you designate.  

We suggest that you might “pool” your resources by asking another adult to help in 
overseeing that children are moving along to their selected activities, especially when coming 
up from the waterfront.  We also ask that you go over the physical boundaries of the camp, and 
that children not cross these boundaries without adult supervision.   

Since important announcements are usually made right before dismissal from the Dining 
Hall, please do not leave the meal early. 

We don’t mean to overburden you with the rules, but we want to ensure that we have a 
safe and fun-filled time at Women in the Woods. 
 
 
I have read the above information and agree to abide by the rules set forth here during 
the time I spend at Women in the Woods. 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ____________________  
 
 


